Rules Committee,

Our last two republican presidents have won election even though they both lost the popular vote. Their presidencies have both been disasters for our country. Oregonians - as well as all Americans - deserve to have their voices heard at the ballot box. Most Oregonians have approved of this legislation since at least 2010. Please listen to the voices of Oregonians and equalize the vote.

Sincerely,

Sharon D. Cousineau

Sharon Cousineau sdcousineau@gmail.com 3842, NE 76th Ave Portland, Oregon 97213